
 

  

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

A City Council Workshop has been scheduled for 

Thursday, February 27, 2025, at 10:00 am at 933 Middleton Street 

to review the City of Orangeburg Strategic Plan 

 

               Sidney J. Evering, II 
              City Administrator 

 

Public comments and/or questions can be made by emailing publiccomment@orangeburg.sc.us and will be 

provided to City Council for review.  The City of Orangeburg is an Equal Opportunity Employer and does not 

discriminate against individuals with disabilities. 
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